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Temporary Closure on Kraft Creek Road   
 
Flathead National Forest Road #561, Kraft Creek Road, southwest of Condon, MT, will be 
temporarily closed beginning Monday, August 31 through Friday, September 3, 2004, due to 
culvert replacements.   The closures will be between mile posts 4.5 and 9.0.  The road will be 
closed to through traffic and should not impact private landowners in the area.   
 
During the road closure, there will be no access to the Glacier Lake Trail System and the 
Hemlock Lake Trail System.     
 
A culvert replacement on East Frenchy Connection Road, Forest Road #561F, will also take 
place during this time and will be closed for approximately 4 hours.   
 
Please contact the Swan Lake District at 837-7500 for more information.   
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